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National Secretary

19 WEsT 441H STREET, NEW YORK Joun DanieLs

October 31, 1931.

Dear Mr. Roerich:

Present conditions make it all the more essential
to maintain and extend the work of the English-Speaking
Union. Our orgenization embodies the idea of comrade-
ship and mutual service throughout the English-Speaking
world. It carries out that purpose in concrete construc-
tive ways. When members of our American society travel
overseas, they receive much friendly assistance from the
British society, and we in turn are constantly extending
courtesies and hospitality to visitors from abroad.

All this contributes very substantially to that
good understanding and cooperation between English-
speaking people which is truly indispensable for the
whole world in assuring recovery from the widespread de-
pression, and getting back on the highroad of progress.

We have previously sent you a notice of your own
dues for membership in the English-Speaking Union. Ap-
parently your attention to the matter has been deferred
or overlooked. Now in behalf of our Board of Directors
I am sending you a duplicate notice, and am asked to say
that your sustained interest and encouragement will be
greatly appreciated. Besides sending in your own dues,
won't you kindly give us on the accompanying form the
names of friends whom we may invite to join on your
proposal.

Sineerely yours, .
I )

!/ GL

e | John Daniels,
New York, N. Y. National Secretary.

George N. Roerich, Esq.,




English-Speaking Union
of the United States

cordially invites you to participate in its

TENTH ANNIVERSARY DINNER

Friday, October 23rd, 1931, seven o’clock

at the
Hotel Roosevelt, New York

Hon. Joun W. Davis, PrespinG
Formerly American Ambassador to Great Britain
President, English-Speaking Union
of the United States

S BEACREE RS

GeraLp Campserr, Esq., CM.G.
H.M.s Consul-General at New York

Avrrrep E. Jouns, Esq.
Secretary, English-Speaking Union
of the British Empire

Hon. Roranp S. Morrrs
Formerly American Ambassador to Japan

President of our Philadelphia Branch

Mgr. THOoMAs ARTHUR RIckARD
President of our California Branch

Mg. JouN DANIELS
National Secretary, English-Speaking Union
of the United States

This will be a national gathering of our American society to mark the first decade
of its growth and progress, and to look toward continued advance in future. Some
of those who have been most closely identified with our work will be with us.
Branches in many parts of the country will be represented by Delegates.

Mr. Davis has headed our organization for ten years. Mr. Campbell came to New
York ecarly this year to assume the most important Consular post in America. His
delightful wit and humor are not the least of his credentials. Mr. Johns is visiting
America for the first time, under our auspices. Mr. Morris was Ambassador to
Japan in the crucial years 1917-21. He is prominently connected with many im-
portant activities, and is also one of our national Directors. Mr. Rickard of San
Francisco is a distinguished mining engineer, editor and author, under whose
Presidency our California Branch has made a notable record. Mr. Daniels has had
executive charge of our work for ten years almost to a day from the above date.

Please reply promptly on affixed form,
inclosing check, to English-Speaking Union, A
19 West 44th Street, New York. TleCtS %4.00

English - Speaking Union
19 West 44th Street, New York October

I will attend the Dinner on Friday, October 23rd, 1931, at seven o’clock, at the
Hotel Roosevelt, and enclose my check for $ tickets.

Seats will be assigned in the order
in which checks covering reserva-
tions are received. Persons wishing
to sit together must send their ap-
plications together.

Seating will be by tables of ten.

Please supply on the reverse side

of this card mames and addresses

0] | your guests. The names are

llary for the Seating List, and

the addresses are desired for our Tickets $4.00

records. Checks should be made payable to English-Speaking Union




English-Speaking Union

of the United States

cordially invites you to participate in a

Luncheon

Monday, October 19th, 1931, at 12:45 o’clock
at the
Hotel Astor, New York
in honor of

SIR ALEXANDER LAWRENCE, Bart.,

and

SIR FRANCIS GOODENOUGH, Ku.
SUBJECT:
“England’s Crisis”

Paur D. Cravats, Esq., PrEsipING
Vice-President, English-Speaking Union
of the United States

Sir Alexander Lawrence, a grandson of General Sir Henry Lawrence, the Defender
of Lucknow, was Chief Assistant Solicitor to H.M.’s Treasury from 1915 to 1925,
and in that office came into intimate contact not only with finances but a large
range of government activities. He was also formerly Chairman of the Institute of
Public Administration.

Sir Francis Goodenough is Executive Chairman of the British Commercial Gas
Association, President of the Incorporated Industrial Managers’ Association and
Chairman of the Committee on Education for Salesmanship and Marketing.

These two men will discuss the present economic and political conditions, problems
and outlook in Great Britain, and will also refer to the Indian question.

Please reply promptly on affixed form
inclosing check, to English-Speaking Union, 5
19 West 44th Street, New York. Tickets $3.00

A S ey e g S USSR

English - Speaking Union
19 West 44th Street, New York October

I will attend the Luncheon on Monday October 19, 1931, at 12:45 o'clock, at
the Hotel Astor, and enclose my check for $ for tickets.

Seats will be assigned in the order
in  which checks covering reserva-
tions are received. Persons wishing
to sit together must send their ap-

J‘tions together.
Setung will be by tables of ten.

Please supply on the reverse side

of this card names and addresses

of all your guests. The names are

necessary for the Seating List, and

the addresses are desired for our Ticl(et.r $3.00 each

records. Checks should be made payable to English-Speaking Union




